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COMMISSION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NOTICE BY THE DIVISION OF MARKET REGULATION 

Due to building renovation of the SEC's home office, staff in the 
Division of Market Regulation will be moving and unavailable to the 
public on Friday afternoon, March 27, 1998. If you are unable to 
reach an individual staff member in the Division, please call (202)
942-0090. 

ENFORCEMENT PROCEEDINGS 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEEDINGS AGAINST SENSORMATIC ELECTRONICS CORPORATION,
CIVIL INJUNCTIVE ACTION AGAINST FORMER SENSORMATIC OFFICERS, AND OTHER 
RELATED ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEEDINGS 

The Commission today instituted administrative proceedings against
Sensormatic Electronics Corporation, a manufacturer and marketer of 
electronic security systems. The Commission's Order found that,
from at least the start of its 1994 fiscal year through July 10,
1995, Sensormatic violated the antifraud, reporting, internal 
controls, and books and records provisions of the federal securities 
laws in connection with a scheme to manipulate its quarterly revenue 
and earnings in order to reach its earnings goals and thereby meet 
analysts' quarterly earnings proj ections. During the relevant 
period, Sensormatic's misstatements of its quarterly net income 
ranged from an understatement of about $1.9 million (an
understatement of 9.1%) in the second quarter of fiscal year 1994 to 
an overstatement of $5.2 million (an overstatement of 40.5%) in the 
fourth quarter of fiscal year 1995. 

Simultaneous with the institution of the administrative proceedings,
and without admitting or denying the findings contained therein,
Sensormatic consented to the issuance of the Commission Order which 
orders the company to cease and desist from committing or causing
any violation, and any future violation, of the provisions of the 
federal securities laws described above. 



The Commission also filed a complaint in u.s. District Court for the 
District of Columbia today against Ronald G. Assaf, Sensormatic's 
former President and Chief Executive Officer and currently the 
Chairman of its Board of Directors; Michael E. Pardue, formerly
Sensormatic's Chief Financial Officer and a member of its Board of 
Directors; and Lawrence J. Simmons, Sensormatic's former Vice 
President of Finance. The Commission's complaint alleges violations 
of the antifraud and certain other provisions of the federal 
securities laws in connection with Pardue's and Simmons' role in the 
scheme to manipulate Sensormatic's quarterly net income. It also 
alleges that Assaf aided and abetted Sensormatic's reporting
violations and caused accounting records to be falsified. Without 
admitting or denying the allegations contained in the complaint,
each of the defendants consented to the entry of Final Judgments
permanently enjoining them from violating the relevant provisions of 
the federal securities laws and ordering Assaf, Pardue and Simmons 
to pay civil money penalties of $50,000, $40,000 and $50,000
respectively. 

The Commission also instituted and settled proceedings pursuant to 
Section 21C of the Exchange Act and Rule 102(e) of the Commission's 
Rules of Practice against Joy Lynn Schneider Green, Sensormatic's 
Controller of u.S. Operations during the relevant period. Without 
admitting or denying the findings contained in the Order, Schneider 
consented to the issuance of the Order which finds that she 
violated, caused and/or aided and abetted certain provisions of the 
federal securities laws, including those prohibiting the 
falsification of accounting records and making misrepresentations or 
omissions to auditors. The Order requires her to cease and desist 
from committing or causing violations of the relevant provisions and 
denies her the privilege of appearing or practicing before the 
Commission as an accountant, with the right to apply to resume 
appearing or practicing after three years. 

Finally, the Commission issued a cease and desist order, by consent, 
against Thomas H. Pike, Sensormatic's former Director of Management
Information Systems. Without admitting or denying the findings
therein, Pike consented to the Order which finds that he violated 
Exchange Act Rule 13b2-1 and caused Sensormatic's reporting
violations in connection with his supervision of employees who reset 
a computer clock in order to falsify dates on shipping records and 
prematurely recognize revenue. [SEC v. Ronald G. Assaf, Michael E. 
Pardue, and Lawrence J. Simmons, Civil Action No. 98-757, EGS,
D .D .C .] (LR-15680; AAE Re1. 1020); 

Administrative Proceeding - In the Matter of Sensormatic Electronics 
Corporation (ReI. Nos. 33-7518, 34-39791, AAE ReI. 1017; File No. 3
9563) 

Administrative Proceeding - In the Matter of Joy Lynn Schneider 
Green, CPA (ReI. 34-39792, AAE ReI. 1018; File No. 3-9564) 

Administrative Proceeding - In the Matter of Thomas H. Pike (ReI.
34-39793; AAE ReI. 1019; File No. 3-9565) 
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BROKER BARRED 

Afte~ a hearing held in New York in January, 1998, an administrative 
law Judge has held that Martin Kaiden, the president and sole 
shareholder of Kaiden Company, a former broker-dealer in New York 
City which was registered with the Securities and Exchange
Commission from October 1986 to May 1994, fraudulently offered non
existent securities that he described as "Prime Bank Guarantees" and 
"Standby Letters of Credit" for sale to an insurance company. 

The administrative law judge found that the scheme took place from 
May to August, 1993, when Kaiden mailed or faxed letters to the John 
Hancock Life Insurance Company in an attempt to have it invest in 
the bogus securities. Kaiden asserted that John Hancock would be 
guaranteed unusually high returns by purchasing these instruments,
which he claimed were issued by the world's top one hundred banks,
at a deep discount. Investigation disclosed that these 
representations were false and no investments by John Hancock were 
made with Kaiden. 

The decision ordered that Kaiden be barred from association with any
broker or dealer and from association with a member of a national 
securities exchange or registered securities association. 

Kaiden and Kaiden Company had previously been enjoined in August
1997 for the same conduct by the United States District Court for 
the Southern District of New York and ordered to pay a $50.000.00 
civil penalty. (Initial Decision No. 124; File No. 3-9403) 

FINAL JUDGMENT ENTERED AGAINST JAMIE CHARLES SPANGLER 

On March 17, a Final Judgment of Permanent Injunction was entered 
against Jamie Charles Spangler in SEC v. Jamie Charles Spangler and 
Robert Albert Merrifield, 95 CV 814-A (RJA) (W.D.N.Y.). The Final 
Judgment, to which Spangler consented without admitting or denying
the allegations of the Commission's complaint, orders that Spangler
be permanently enjoined from committing violations of the antifraud 
provisions of the federal securities laws. The Final Judgment did 
not impose civil penalties based on Spangler's demonstrated 
inability to pay. 

The Commission's complaint, filed on September 20, 1995, alleged
that, between February 1991 and June 1992, Spangler and another 
defendant solicited approximately $500,000 from twenty-four
unsophisticated investors in the Buffalo, New York area. Spangler
solicited monies from these investors by making material 
misrepresentations and omitting to state materi~l. facts in 
connection with the offer and sale of the securltles of two 
companies, First Legal and Financia~ Services, Lt? and Fede~ta.gli
Immobili la Compagniad' Inc. The mlsrepresentatlons and omlSSlons 
concerned the diversion of investor funds for Spangler's personal
use, risk of investment, the companies' financial condition, return 
on investment, and the persons who owned and controlled the 
companies. [SEC v. Jamie Charles Spangler and Robert Albert 
Merrifield, 95 CIV 814 -A, WDNY] (LR-15679) 
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INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT RELEASES


THE GABELLI EQUITY TRUST INC., ET AL.


An order and errata has been issued on an application filed by The 
Gabelli Equity Trust Inc., et al. under Section 6 (c) of the 
Investment Company Act for an exemption from Section 19(b) and Rule 
19b-l under the Act. The order permits certain registered closed-
end management investment companies to make periodic distributions 
of long-term capital gains in anyone taxable year, so long as they
maintain in effect distribution policies (i) with respect to their 
preferred stock calling for periodic dividends of a specified
percentage of the liquidation preference of the preferred stock or 
(ii) with respect to their common stock calling for periodic
distributions of an amount equal to a fixed percentage of the net 
asset value or the market price per share of common stock or a fixed 
dollar amount. (ReI. IC-23072 - March 23) 

THE GUARDIAN INSURANCE & ANNUITY COMPANY, INC., ET AL. 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 17,
1998, to request a hearing on an application filed by The Guardian 
Insurance & Annuity· Company, Inc., The Guardian Separate Account B,
The Guardian Separate Account C, The Guardian Separate Account K,
The Guardian Separate Account M, The Guardian Cash Fund, Inc., The 
Guardian Bond Fund, Inc., The Guardian Stock Fund, Inc., GIAC Funds,
Inc., Gabelli Capital Series Funds, Inc. (Funds), Guardian Investor 
Services Corporation (GISC) and Guardian Baillie Gifford Limited 
(GBGL) (collectively, Applicants). Applicants request an order,
pursuant to Section 6 (c) of the Investment Company Act granting
exemptions from the provisions of Sections 9(a), 13(a), 15(a), and 
15 (b) of the Act, and Rules 6e-2 (b) (15) and 6e-3 (T) (b) (15) 
thereunder, to permit shares of the Funds and shares of any other 
investment company or portfolio thereof that is designed to fund 
insurance products and for which GISC or GBGL, or any of their 
affiliates, may serve as investment adviser, administrator, manager,
principal underwriter or sponsor to be sold to and held by: (a)
variable annuity and variable life insurance separate accounts of 
both affiliated and unaffiliated life insurance companies; and (b)
qualified pension and retirement plans outside the separate account 
context. (ReI. IC-23073 - March,23) 

THE MONITOR FUNDS, ET AL. 

An order has been issued on an application filed by The Monitor 
Funds, et al. under Section 17 (b) of the Investment Company Act 
granting relief from Section 17(a) of the Act. The order permits
the reorganization of certain series of a registered open-end
management investment company into certain series of another 
registered open-end management investment company. (ReI. IC-23074 
March 24) 
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OLD MUTUAL SOUTH AFRICA EQUITY TRUST, ET AL. 

An ~rder ha~ been issued on an application filed by Old Mutual South 
Afrlca Bqu Lty Trust (Trust), et al. under Section 17 (b) of the 
Investment Company Act for an exemption from Section 17(a) of the 
Act. The order permi ts the Trust to purchase certain shares of 
Primedia Limited. (ReI. IC-2307Si International Series ReI. 1126 
March 24) 

SELF-REGULATORY ORGANIZATIONS 

IMMEDIATE EFFECTIVENESS OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The Pacific Exchange filed a proposed rule change (SR-PCX-98-0S)
relating to book execution charges for options transactions. 
Publication of the proposal is expected in the Federal Register
during the week of March 23. (ReI. 34-39778) 

PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The American Stock Exchange filed a proposed rule change (SR-AMEX
98-10) relating to market-at-the-close order handling requirements.
Publication of the proposal is expected in the Federal Register
during the week of March 30. (ReI. 34-39781) 

WITHDRAWALS SOUGHT 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 13,
1998, to comment on the application of The Marquee Group, Inc. to 
wi thdraw its Common Stock, $.01 Par Value; and Warrants, from 
listing and registration on the Boston Stock Exchange. (ReI. 34
39782) 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 13,
1998, to comment on the application of Resorts International Hotel 
Financing, Inc. to withdraw its 11% Mortgage Notes, due September
15, 2003; and Resorts International Hotel Financing, and Sun 
International Hotels Limited, Units each consisting of $1,000
principal amount of Resorts International Hotel Financing, Inc.,
11.375% Junior Mortgage Notes, due December 15, 2004, and 0.1928 of 
one Ordinary Share of Sun International Hotels Limited, Par Value 
$0.001 per share, from listing and registration on the American 
Stock Exchange. (ReI. 34-39783) 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 13,
1998, to comment on the application of P.T. Riau Andalan Pulp & 

Paper to withdraw its 11 1/2% Guaranteed Secured Notes, due 2000;
and 13 1/4% Guaranteed Secured Notes, due 2005, from listing and 
registration on the New York Stock Exchange. (ReI. 34-39784) 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 13,
1998, to comment on the application of VSI Enterprises, Inc. to 
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withdraw its Common Stock, $.00025 Par Value, from listing and 
registration on the Boston Stock Exchange. (ReI. 34-39785) 

EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY REGISTRATION AS A CLEARING CORPORATION 

The Commission extended the Participants Trust Company's temporary
registration as a clearing corporation (File No. 600-25) under 
Sections 17A and 19(a) of the Securities Exchange Act through March 
31, 1999. Publication of the order is expected in the Federal 
Register during the week of March 30. (ReI. 34-39788) 

SECURITIES ACT REGISTRATIONS 

The following registration statements have been filed with the SEC 
under the Securities Act of 1933. The reported information appears
as follows: Form, Name, Address and Phone Number (if available) of 
the issuer of the security; Title and the number and/or face amount 
of the securities being offered; Name of the managing underwriter or 
depositor (if applicable); File number and date filed; Assigned
Branch; and a designation if the statement is a New Issue. 

Registration statements may be obtained in person or by writing to 
the Commission's Public Reference Branch at 450 Fifth Street, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20549 or at the following e-mail box address: 
<public info @ sec>. In most cases, this information is also 
available on the Commission's website: <www.sec.gov>. 

S-B QUEENSLAND TREASURY CORP, 611 NORTH LARCHMONT BLVD,

c/o M BORZI OBE COMMISSIONER FOR QUEENSL, LOS ANGELES, CA 90004 
1,000,000,000 ($1,000,000,000) FOREIGN GOVERNMENT AND AGENCY DEBT (FILE

333-8454 - MAR 11)


S-4 FIRST BANCORP /PR/, 1519 PONCE DE LEON AVE, SANTUREE, SAN JUAN, PR 00908 
(787) 729-8200 - 14,800,000 ($584,600,000) FOREIGN COMMON STOCK (FILE

333-8460 - MAR 10) (BR 7 - NEW ISSUE)


F-l GLOBAL TECH APPLIANCES INC, KIN TECH INDUSTRIAL BLDG,

12/F 26 WONG CRUX HANG RD, ABERDEEN HONG KONG, K3 - 4,830,000

($91,770,000) FOREIGN COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-8462 - MAR 13) (BR 2

- NEW ISSUE)


S-8 OWENS CORNING, OWENS CORNING WORLD HEADQUARTERS, ONE OWENS CORNING PKWY,

TOLEDO, OH 43659 (419) 248-8000 - 200,000 ($6,875,000) COMMON STOCK.

(FILE 333-48153 - MAR. 18) (BR. 6)


S-8 REHABILICARE INC, 1811 OLD HIGHWAY 8, NEW BRIGHTON, MN 55112 
(612) 631-0590 - 1,033,083 ($3,131,532 84) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48155 
MAR. 18) (BR. 1)


S-3 ANADARKO PETROLEUM CORP, 16855 NORTHCHASE DR, HOUSTON, TX 77060 
(713) 875-1101 - 400,000,000 ($400,000,000) STRAIGHT BONDS. (FILE

333-48157 - MAR 18) (BR. 4)


S·8 SYMBOL TECHNOLOGIES INC, ONE SYMBOL PLAZA, HOLTSVILLE, NY 11742 
(516) 563-2400 - 50,000 ($1,865,625) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48159 
MAR 18) (BR 3)
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S-3 PARKWAY PROPERTIES INC, ONE JACKSON PL, 188 E CAPITOL ST STE 1000,

JACKSON, MS 39225 (601) 948-4091 (FILE 333-48161 - MAR 18) (BR. 8)


S-8 HOMESTEAD VILLAGE INC, 2100 RIVEREDGE PKWY, ATLANTA, GA 30328 
(770) 303-2200 - 130,000 ($1,771,250) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48163 
MAR 18) (BR 5)


SB-l AWG LTD, 4162 BIG RANCH RD, NAPA, CA 94558 (707) 259-6777 - 1,000,000

($10,000,000) PREFERRED STOCK (FILE 333-48165 - MAR. 18) (BR 2)


S-8 SECURITY CAPITAL GROUP INCI, 125 LINCOLN AVE, SANTA FE, NM 87501 
(505) 982-9292 - 120,000 ($3,633,750) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48167 
MAR. 18) (BR 8)


S-3 EQUITY INNS INC, 4735 SPOTTSWOOD STE 102, MEMPHIS, TN 38117 
(901) 761-9651 (FILE 333-48169 - MAR. 18) (BR 8) 

S-8 FRANKLIN RESOURCES INC, 777 MARINERS ISLAND BLVD, 6TH FLOOR, SAN MATEO,

CA 94404 (650) 312-3000 - 4,000,000 ($210,625,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE

333-48171 - MAR. 18) (BR 8)


S-3 RELIASTAR FINANCIAL CORP, 20 WASHINGTON AVE S, MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55401 
(612) 342-3514 - 57,624 ($2,701,125) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48173 
MAR. 18) (BR. 1)


S-3 DAXOR CORP, 350 FIFTH AVENUE, SUITE 7120, NEW YORK, NY 10118 
(212) 244-0555 - 100,000 ($1,500,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48175 
MAR 18) (BR. 1)


S-4 DUNN COMPUTER CORP /VA/, 1306 SQUIRE COURT, STERLING, VA 20166 
(703) 450-0400 - 5,150,000 ($47,315,625) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 333-48177 
MAR. 18)


S-3 GREEN TREE FINANCIAL CORP, 1100 LANDMARK TOWERS, 345 ST PETER ST,

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102 (612) 293-3400 (FILE 333-48179 - MAR 18) (BR 8)


S-4 BSM BANCORP, POBOX 6090, SANTA MARIA, CA 93456 - 7,170,947

($195,408,305 75) STRAIGHT BONDS. (FILE 333-48181 - MAR 18) (BR 7)


S-8 AMERIPATH INC, 7289 GARDEN RD, SUITE 200, RIVER BEACH, FL 33404 
(561) 845-1850 - 2,357,600 ($25,323,011 40) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48183

- MAR 18) (BR 1)


S-8 HUB GROUP INC, 377 E BUTTERFIELD RD, STE 700, LOMBARD, IL 60148 
(708) 964-5800 - 150,000 ($4,032,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48185 
MAR. 18) (BR. 5)


S-4 SEALY MATTRESS CO, HALLE BUILDING 10TH FLOOR, 1228 EUCLID AVE,

CLEVELAND, OH 44115 (216) 522-1310 - 253,000,000 ($202,535,135)

STRAIGHT BONDS. (FILE 333-48187 - MAR. 18) (NEW ISSUE)


S-8 S3 INC, 2801 MISSION COLLEGE BLVD, SANTA CLARA, CA 95052 (415) 588-8000

- 1,642,852 ($12,452,818 16) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48189 - MAR. 18)

(BR. 3)


SB-2 PCB HOLDING CO, PO BOX 68, TELL CITY, IN 47586 (812) 547-7094 - 396,750

($3,967,500) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48191 - MAR. 18) (NEW ISSUE)


S-8 ENRON CORP/OR/, 1400 SMITH ST, HOUSTON, TX 77002 (713) 853-6161 
100,000 ($4,600,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48193 - MAR 18) (BR 4)


S-3 CSX TRADE RECEIVABLES CORP, P.D BOX 87, 901 EAST CARY ST, DOSWELL, VA

23047 (804) 876-3220 - 1,000,000 ($1,000,000) EQUIPMENT TRUST CERTIFICATES

(FILE 333-48195 - MAR 18) (BR 8)


S-8 POWER ONE INC, 740 CALLE PLANO, CAMARILLO, CA 93012 (805) 987-8741 
2,000,000 ($30,750,000) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48197 - MAR 18) (BR. 6)


S-2 MAXWELL SHOE CO INC, 101 SPRAGUE ST, P a BOX 37, READVILLE, MA 02137 
(617) 364-5090 - 6,145,792 ($108,319,584) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48199 

MAR. 18) (BR. 2)
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S-3 DOVER CORP, 280 PARK AVE, 38-W, NEW YORK, NY 10017 (212) 922-1640 
350,000,000 (S350,000,000) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 333-48201 - MAR 18)

(BR 5)


S-8 BAY AREA BANCSHARES, 900 VETERANS BLVD, REDWOOD CITY, CA 94063 
(415) 367-1600 - 518,569 (S15,427,427.75) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48203 
MAR 18) (BR 7)


S-3 NATIONAL MEDIA CORP, ELEVEN PENN CTR STE 1100, 1835 MARKET ST,

PHILADELPHIA, PA 19103 (215) 988-4600 - 5,750,000 ($12,937,500)

COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48205 - MAR. 18) (BR. 2)


S-3 GENERAL MOTORS ACCEPTANCE CORP, 3044 W GRAND BLVD, DETROIT, MI 48202 
(313) 556-5000 - 965,277,000 ($965,277,000) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE

333-48207 - MAR 18) (BR. 7)


S-l HYPERION TELECOMMUNICATIONS INC, 5 WEST THIRD ST, POBOX 472,

COUDERSPORT, PA 16915 (814) 274-9830 - $184,000,000 COMMON STOCK. (FILE

333 -48209 - MAR 18) (BR. 3)


N-2 MANDATORY COMMON EXCRANGE TRUST II, C/O BEAR STEARNS & CO INC,

245 PARK AVE, NEW YORK, NY 10167 - 340,000 ($6,800,000) COMMON STOCK.

(FILE 333-48211 - MAR 18)


S-8 SCOTTS LIQUID GOLD INC, 4880 HAVANA ST, DENVER, CO 80239 (303) 373-4860

- 300,000 ($1,209,375) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48213 - MAR 19) (BR 2)


S-l LANDCARE USA INC, THREE RlVERWAY, SUITE 630, HOUSTON, TX 77056 
(180) 049-2118 - $69,000,000 COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48215 - MAR. 18)

(NEW ISSUE)


S-3 NATIONAL MEDIA CORP, ELEVEN PENN CTR STE 1100, 1835 MARKET ST,

PHILADELPHIA, PA 19103 (215) 988-4600 - 15,000,000 ($33,750,000)

COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-48217 - MAR. 18) (BR. 2)


S-l GREAT PLAINS SOFTWARE INC, 1701 S W 38TH ST, FARGO, ND 58103 
(701) 281-0550 - 500,000 ($14,875,000) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-48219 
MAR. 19) (BR 3)


S-4 NEBRASKA BOOK CO, 4700 SOUTH 19TH ST, LINCOL&, NE 68501 (402) 421-7300

- 110,000,000 ($110,000,000) STRAIGHT BONDS. (FILE 333-48221 - MAR. 19)

(NEW ISSUE)


RECENT 8K FILINGS 

Form 8-K lS used by companles to flIe current reports on the followlng events 

Item 1 Changes In Control of Reglstrant


Item 2 ACqulsitlon or DlSpositlon of Assets


Item 3. Bankruptcy or Recelvershlp.


Item 4. Changes In Reglstrant's CertlfYlng Accountant

Item 5 Other Materlally Important Events.


Item 6 Reslgnations of Reglstrant's Dlrectors.


Item 7. Flnanclal Statements and Exhlblts.


Item 8 Change In Flscal Year.


Item 9 Regulatlon S Offerings.


The followlng companles have flIed 8-K reports for the date indlcated and/or amendments to 8-K reports prevlously 

flIed, respondlng to the ltem(s) of the form speclfled 8-K reports may be obtalned In person or by wrltlng to the 

Commlsslon's PubllC Reference Branch at 450 Flfth Street, N.W., Washlngton, D.C. 20549 or at the followlng e-rnallbox 

address epubli c znf o @ sec> In most cases, ormat.a.on ava i Lab.le on the COllUllissJ.on'st hi.s a.nf J.S also webslte 

<www sec gov> 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------

STATE 8l1: ITEM 110.

NMIR OF ISSOER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE COI'MENT


ABRAXAS PETROLEUM CORP NV X 03/20/98 
AFFYMETRIX INC CA X X X 03/09/98 

AID AUTO STORES INC /DE/ DE X X 03/23/98 
ALIANT COMMUNICATIONS INC NE X 03/23/98 

ALLEGHENY ENERGY INC MD X X 12/04/97 

ALLIANCE IMAGING INC /DE/ DE X 03/12/98 
ALTEON INC /DE DE X 03/18/98 

AMERICAN INDUSTRIAL PROPERTIES REIT TX x 01/20/98 AMEND 

INC 

AMERICAN INDUSTRIAL PROPERTIES REIT TX x 02/11/98 AMEND 

INC 

AMERICAN INDUSTRIAL PROPERTIES REIT TX x x 03/23/98 

INC 

AMERICAN SUPERCONDUCTOR CORP /DE/ DE x x 03/23/98 

ARCH COAL INC DE x x 03/23/98 

ARVIN INDUSTRIES INC IN x x 03/18/98 

ASHLAND INC KY x x 03/23/98 

AT&T UNIVERSAL CARD MASTER TRUST DE x x 03/17/98 

AT&T UNIVERSAL FUNDING CORP DE x x 03/17/98 

ATRIA COMMUNITIES INC DE x 02/01/98 AMEND 

BARRETT RESOURCES CORP DE x x 03/23/98 

BEAR STEARNS MORTGAGE SECURITIES IN DE x 03/12/98 

C 

BEV TYME INC DE X 03/19/98 

BEVERLY BANCORPORATION INC DE X x 03/15/98 

BINKS SAMES CORP DE x x 03/23/98 

CARRIAGE SERVICES INC DE X x 06/17/97 

CC CREDIT CARD CORP x x 03/01/98 

CHASE CREDIT CARD MASTER TRUST NY x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO GRANTOR TRUST NY x x 03/19/98 

1996-B 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE x x 03/19/98 

96-C 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE x x 03/19/98 

97-A 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE x x 03/19/98 

97-B 

CHASE MANHAT'l'AN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 NY x x 03/19/98 

98-A 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY / NY x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY/ NY x x 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY/ NY x x 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY / NY x x 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY/ NY x x 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY / NY x x 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/19/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/24/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 03/24/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN CREDIT CARD MASTER DE x x 03/24/98 

TRUST 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1995 NY x x 03/23/98 

A 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1995 NY x x 03/23/98 

B 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1996 NY x x 03/23/98 

A 
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STATE 8X ITEM HO.


NI\ME Of' ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE COMMENT


CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1996 NY X X 03/23/98 

A 

CHASE MANHATTAN 

UST 1995-1 

HOME EQUITY LOAN TR NY X X 03/23/98 

CHASE MANHATTAN 

-A 

RV OWNER TRUST 1997 DE X X 03/24/98 

CHRYSLER FINANCIAL CORP 

CLEAR CHANNEL COMMUNICATIONS INC 

COGENTRIX ENERGY INC 

COLUMBUS MCKINNON CORP 

COMMONWEALTH BANCORP INC 

COMMUNITY BANCORP /VT
COMPLETE BUSINESS SOLUTIONS INC 

CONSOLIDATED GRAPHICS INC /TX/ 

CORECOMM INC 

CORESTATES FINANCIAL CORP 

COVOL TECHNOLOGIES INC 

DATA PROCESSING RESOURCES CORP 

DEUTSCHE FLOORPLAN RECEIVABLES L 
DFCS TRUST 1998-1 

P 

MI 

TX 

NC 

NY 

PA 

VT 

MI 

TX 

DE 

PA 

DE 

CA 

DE 
NC 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/20/98 

03/23/98 AMEND 

03/23/98
03/11/98 

03/17/98 

03/10/98
01/07/98 AMEND 

03/20/98
03/23/98 

03/18/98 

03/03/98 

03/24/98 

02/28/98 
03/15/98 

DISCOVER CARD MASTER TRUST I DE X X 03/20/98 

DONALDSON 

/ 
LUFKIN & JENRETTE INC /NY DE X X 03/23/98 

EASTERN UTILITIES ASSOCIATES 

ECHO BAY MINES LTD 

ELECTRIC LIGHTWAVE INC 

ELSINORE CORP 

EMCLAIRE FINANCIAL CORP 

ENTERTAINMENT PROPERTIES TRUST 

EXTEN INDUSTRIES INC 

FABRI CENTERS OF AMERICA INC 

FEDERAL DATA CORP /FA/ 

FEDERAL MOGUL CORP 
FIRST ALLIANCE MORTGAGE CO /DE/ 

FIRST BANK CORPORATE CARD MASTER TR 

UST 

MA 

AD 

DE 

NV 

PA 

MD 

DE 

OH 

DE 

MI 
CA 

NY 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/24/98 

03/23/98 

03/23/98 

03/24/98 

03/20/98 

03/09/98
05/31/98 

03/09/98 

03/13/98 

03/06/98
03/24/98 

03/23/98 

FIRST BANK 

UST 

CORPORATE CARD MASTER TR NY X X 03/23/98 

FIRST COLORADO BANCORP INC 

FIRST OMNI BANK NA 

FISERV INC 

FLEET FINANCIAL GROUP INC 

FORD CREDIT AUTO LOAN MASTER 

FORT BEND HOLDING CORP 

FORT JAMES CORP 

FREMONT FUNDING INC 

FUISZ TECHNOLOGIES LTD 
FURRS BISHOPS INC 

~INC 

GBC BANCORP 

GEO PETROLEUM INC 

GLATFELTER P H CO 

GLENBOROUGH REALTY TRUST INC 

GREEN TREE FINANCIAL CORP 

GUARDIAN INTERNATIONAL INC 

HPLLIBURTON CO 

HALSEY DRUG CO INC/NEW
HARMONIC LIGHTWAVES INC 

HAVEN BANCORP INC 

TRUST 

CO 

DE 

RI 

MI 

DE 

VA 

DE 

DE 
DE 

TX 

CA 

CA 

PA 

MD 

DE 

NV 

DE 

NY 

DE 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 
X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/09/98 

03/16/98 

03/24/98 

03/04/98 

02/28/98 

03/22/98 

03/24/98 

03/16/98 

03/12/98
03/23/98 

03/19/98 

03/19/98 AMEND 

03/23/98 

01/02/98 AMEND 

03/24/98 AMEND 

03/23/98 

03/09/98 

03/17/98 

03/10/98
01/05/98 AMEND 

03/11/98 
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STATE 

HAMB OF ISSllBR CODB 

HEALTH & RETIREMENT PROPERTIES TRUS MD 

T 

HILTON HOTELS CORP DE 

HOME PROPERTIES OF NEW YORK INC MD 

HOME PROPERTIES OF NEW YORK INC MD 

HOMECARE INC UT 

HOSPITALITY WORLDWIDE SERVICES INC NY 

HOUSE OF FABRICS INC/DE/ DE 

IMPERIAL CREDIT COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE MD 

INVESTMENT CORP 

INSIGNIA FINANCIAL GROUP INC DE 

INTEGRAMED AMERICA INC DE 

INTERNATIONAL ABSORBENTS INC 

INTERNATIONAL FRANCHISE SYSTEMS INC DE 

IWERKS ENTERTAINMENT INC DE 

12 TECHNOLOGIES INC DE 

KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT CO MO 

KATZ DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES INC DE 

KRANZCO REALTY TRUST MD 
LINCOLN NATIONAL CORP IN 

LONE STAR INTERNATIONAL ENERGY INC NV 

LYCOS INC DE 

LYCOS INC DE 

LYNX THERAPEUTICS INC DE 

MAC-GRAY CORP DE 

MALLINCKRODT INC /MO NY 

MALLINCKRODT INC /MO NY 

MALLON RESOURCES CORP CO 

MAYTAG CORP DE 

MB SOFTWARE CORP CO 

MEDCATH INC NC 

MEDIX RESOURCES INC CO 

MEDIX RESOURCES INC CO 

MEDUSA CORP OH 

MERRILL LYNCH MORTGAGE INVESTORS IN DE 

C 

MERRILL LYNCH MORTGAGE INVESTORS IN DE 

C 

METROMEDIA FIBER NETWORK INC DE 

MID OCEAN LTD E9 

MOLTEN METAL TECHNOLOGY INC /DE/ DE 

MONEY STORE ASSET BACKED CERTIFICAT NJ 

ES SERIES 1997-B 
MONEY STORE AUTO TRUST 1997-1 DE 

MONEY STORE AUTO TRUST 1997-2 DE 

MONEY STORE AUTO TRUST 1997-3 DE 

MONEY STORE AUTO TRUST 1997-4 
MONEY STORE BUSINESS LOAN BACKED CE DE 

RIFICATES SERIES 1997-1 

MONEY STORE CMI TRUST 1997-2 NJ 

MONEY STORE HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST NJ 

1997-A 
MONEY STORE HOME IMPROVEMENT TRUST NJ 

1997-II 
MONEY STORE HOME IMPROVEMENT TRUST NJ 

1997-1 
MONEY STORE RESIDENTIAL TRUST 1997
I 

MONEY STORE RESIDENTIAL TRUST 1997
II 

BK ITBM RO.

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 B 9 DATE CCMomIIT


x 03/19/98 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

03/23/98
10/31/97 AMEND 

10/31/97 
03/17/98 

x 01/09/98 AMEND 
x 

x 
x 
x 

03/09/98 

03/24/98 

x 

x 

x 
x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 
x 

x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

02/25/98 

03/24/98 

03/04/98
03/19/98 

03/23/98 

03/24/98 

03/23/98 

01/09/98 AMEND 

03/23/98
03/19/98 

01/21/98 AMEND 

03/09/98 

03/09/98
03/10/98 

03/12/98
03/23/98 AMEND
03/23/98
03/23/98 

03/23/98
03/23/98 AMEND 

03/13/98
01/07/98 AMEND 

01/07/98 AMEND
03/17/98 

03/06/98 

x x 03/18/98 

x 
x 

x x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

02/24/97 

03/16/98
03/16/98 

03/16/98 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

03/20/98 

03/20/98
03/20/98 

03/20/98
03/16/98 

x 
x x 

02/16/98 

03/16/98 

x x 03/16/98 

x x 03/16/98 

x x 03/16/98 

x x 03/16/98 
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STATE 811: ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 123456789 DATE ~ 

MONEY STORE SBA LOAN BACKED 

CERT SERIES 1997-1 

ADJ RAK X 03/16/98 

MONEY STORE TRUST 1997-C 

MONEY STORE TRUST 1997-D 

MONONGAHELA POWER CO IOH/ 
MORGAN J P COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE FINA 

NJ 

DC 

OH 
DE 

X 

X 

X 
X 

X 

X 

X 
X 

03/16/98
03/16/98 

12/04/97
03/01/98 

NCE CORP 
MTX INTERNATIONAL INC 

NATIONSBANK CORP 

NEIMAN MARCUS GROUP INC 

NEW ENGLAND COMMUNITY BANCORP INC 

NFO WORLDWIDE INC 

NIKE INC 

NORTH FORK BANCORPORATION INC 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP 
NU TECH BIO MED INC 

OCWEN ASSET INVESTMENT CORP 

OHIO EDISON CO 

OMI TRUST 1997-0 

OMI TRUST 1998-A 

OPINION RESEARCH CORP 

OPTlMUMCARE CORP /DE/ 

ORION NETWORK SYSTEMS INC/NEW/ 

ORYX TECHNOLOGY CORP 

PATRIOT BANK CORP 

PCD INC 

PDK LABS INC 

PENN TRAFFIC CO 

PEOPLES BANK CREDIT CARD MASTER TRU 
ST 

CO 

NC 

DE 

DE 

DE 

OR 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 
DE 

VA 

OH 

NC 

NC 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

MA 

NY 

PA 

CT 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 
x 

X 

x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 

x 
x 

03/18/98 

03/17/98 

02/28/98 

03/19/98 

03/09/98
03/18/98
03/24/98 

03/20/98 

03/23/98 

03/23/98
03/24/98 

03/24/98
03/24/98 

03/19/98 

02/13/98 

03/15/98 

03/15/98 

01/06/98 AMEND 

03/19/98 

03/20/98
03/07/98 

02/26/98 AMEND 
12/31/97 AMEND 

03/10/98
03/13/98 

02/28/98 

PERMIAN BASIN ROYALTY TRUST 

PHYCOR INC/TN 

PHYSICIANS SPECIALITY CORP 

PITT DES MOINES INC 

POTOMAC EDISON CO 

PREMIER PARKS INC 

PRI AUTOMATION INC 

PRIDE INTERNATIONAL INC 

PRIME RECEIVABLES CORP 

PULTE CORP 

QUALITY SEMICONDUCTOR INC 

RECKSON ASSOCIATES REALTY CORP 

REDWOOD EMPIRE BANCORP 

RELIANCE BANCORP INC 

TX 

TN 

DE 

PA 

MD 

DE 

MA 

LA 

DE 

MI 

CA 

MD 

CA 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 

x 
x 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

x 

, 

03/04/97
03/20/98 

10/31/97
03/20/98 

12/04/97
12/15/97 AMEND 

03/23/98 

03/20/98 

03/16/98 

03/20/98 

03/19/98 

09/30/97 

03/23/98
03/18/98 

RENT WAY INC 

RESIDENTIAL ASSET SECURITIES CORP 

RESIDENTIAL FUNDING MORTGAGE SECURI 

TIES I INC 

PA 

DE 

DE 

X 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

03/23/98 AMEND 

03/23/98 

03/24/98 

RICHFOOD HOLDINGS INC 

ROFIN SINAR TECHNOLOGIES INC 

ROYAL GOLD INC /DE/ 

SA TELECOMMUNICATIONS INC /DE/ 

SALIX PHARMACEUTICALS LTD 

SAMSONITE CORP/FL 

VA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

X 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

03/04/98
03/17/98 

04/03/96
03/04/98 

03/03/98
03/23/98 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------
STATE 8IC ITEM RO. 

NAME OF ISStJBR CODE 123456789 DATE aMCBNT 

SANTA FE PACIFIC PIPELINE PARTNERS 
LP 

SEALY CORP 

SERVICE CORPORATION INTERNATIONAL 

SFSB HOLDING CO 

SIGNET HELOC TRUST 1995-A 

SIGNET HELOC TRUST 1995-A 

SIGNET STUDENT LOAN TRUSTS 

SIGNET STUDENT LOAN TRUSTS 

SOUTHERN PACIFIC SECURED ASSETS COR 

P 

SPARTA SURGICAL CORP 

STACEYS BUFFET INC 

STORAGE TRUST REALTY 

STORAGE TRUST REALTY 

SUPERIOR BANK FSB 

SUPERIOR BANK FSB 

SVI HOLDINGS INC 

SWISHER INTERNATIONAL INC 
SYNAPTX WORLDWIDE INC 

SYNBIOTICS CORP 

SYNTHETIC INDUSTRIES INC 

SYNTHETIC INDUSTRIES INC 

TAL WIRELESS NETWORKS INC 

TECHNICAL VENTURES INC 

TELEGEN CORP /CO/ 

TELESPECTRUM WORLDWIDE INC 

TERRACE HOLDINGS INC 

TIMES MIRROR CO /NEW/
TORCH ENERGY ROYALTY TRUST 

TRAVELERS BANK CREDIT CARD MASTER T 

RUST I 

TSUNAMI CAPITAL CORP 
UNISOURCE WORLDWIDE INC 

UTILX CORP 

VISIONGLOBAL CORP 

VOLKSWAGEN CREDIT AUTO RECEIVABLES 

CORP 

WAYNE BANCORP INC /DE/ 

WEST PENN POWER CO 

WESTCORP /CA/ 
WESTERN RESOURCES INC /KS 

WORLD FINANCIAL NETWORK NATIONAL BA 

NK 

2CONNECT EXPRESS INC 

DE x x x 03/06/98 

DE 

TX 

PA 

VA 

VA 

VA 

VA 

CA 

x 

x 
X 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

03/17/98
03/24/98 

03/17/98
01/20/98 

02/20/98 

01/26/98 

02/25/98 

03/28/98 

DE 

FL 

MD 

MD 

IL 

IL 

NV 

NV 

UT 

CA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

NY 

CA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 
x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

03/24/98
03/06/98
12/12/97 

02/12/98
03/19/98 

03/20/98 

03/09/98 

03/11/98 AMEND
01/05/98 

03/06/98 

03/19/98 

03/19/98
02/25/98 

03/20/98
03/24/98
03/23/98
03/13/98 

03/19/98
03/23/98 

03/01/98 

CO 
DE 

DE 

NV 

DE 

x 

x 
x 
x 

x 

x 
x 

x 

03/23/98
03/24/98 

03/23/98
03/03/98 

03/16/98 

DE 

PA 

CA 

KS 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

03/20/98 

12/04/97 

03/24/98 

03/19/98 

03/16/98 

FL x x 03/20/98 
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